
Member of Public 1 

 
Sent: 21 August 2019 16:23 
To: Licensing <licensing@northampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Bar cafe milano 
 
Dear sir or madam.  
 
I am writing to you to oppose the licence application to sell alcohol at bar cafe Milano.  I oppose the 
licence as I am a local resident and am concerned about the anti social behaviour from the 
customers.  
 
There is already lots of noise and whenever i have to walk past there are a large number of males 
blocking the footpath and they can be quite intimidating when I am alone. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you regarding the outcome of the matter. 
 

 

Member of Public 2 

 

To: Licensing <licensing@northampton.gov.uk> 

Sent: 21/08/2019 13:31:21 

Subject:Bar Cafe Milano 152 Wellingborough Road 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I would like to oppose the application from the owner of Bar Cafe Milano of 152 Wellingborough Road, 

Northampton for the sake of alcohol consumption from 11am until 11pm Monday to Sunday. 

I oppose this application as I live in                  the cafe which is already causing a nuisance to local 

residents.  They have an outside seating area which does not have planning permission and is on land owned by 

Northampton Borough Council. Most evenings if residents walk up to that area, it is full of cars parked by 

customers of the cafe on the double yellow lines, there are large groups of males sitting and standing outside 

smoking and can be quite intimidating for residents when walking past. I know lots of female residents who now 

avoid walking past the cafe and will often take a longer route when walking to the Wellingborough Road.   

The area is noisy and I was very disappointed to see only one small A4 sized sheet of paper in the front window 

informing people of their application. There are no notices on the side of the property in Vernon Street and no 

residents nearby have been informed.  I only found out about the application after a telephone call from a 

gentleman at the council today after I questioned if the cafe had planning permission for their outside area. 

I strongly oppose the application and I question if local residents have been informed enough and if they can be 

given more time to oppose the licence? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Member of Public 3 

 

To: Licensing <licensing@northampton.gov.uk> 

Sent: 21/08/2019 16:55:21 

Subject:Cafe Milano 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I would like to STONGLEY Oppose, to the late licence.  

We live on the Estate near the CafÃ©  , We have too many cars parking and the noise will be 

horrendous late at night with car doors banging and people shouting.  

Also loud music. 

 

 

From: Tamara Roberts <troberts@northampton.gov.uk> 

To: Louise Faulkner <lfaulkner@northampton.gov.uk> 

CC: James Willoughby <jwilloughby@northampton.gov.uk>, James Hall 

<JHall@northampton.gov.uk> 

Sent: 23/08/2019 12:44:23 

Subject:152 Wellingborough Road 

 

Attachments:  

(1) image001.png (15 B) 
Dear Louise 
 
I refer to the License application for the above site. 
 
I would like to advise you that planning permission has not been granted for the change of use of the 
land to the rear of the site from open amenity space to paved area for tables and chairs.  The 
planning department formally objects to this proposal as we have not been given the opportunity to 
formally determine the suitability of the scheme and consult with local residents. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to let me know. 
 
Regards  
 
Tamara Roberts 
Planning Enforcement Officer 
Northampton Borough Council 
The Guildhall 
St Giles Square 
Northampton  
NN1 1DE 
 
Direct Dial 01604 837842 
Mobile 07769 952690 (9am to 4pm) 
 

 

 

From: James Hall <JHall@northampton.gov.uk> 

To: Licensing <licensing@northampton.gov.uk> 

Sent: 23/08/2019 12:23:23 



Subject:Application Number 064088: Bar Cafe Milano, 152 Wellingborough Road NN1 

4DT 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I write further to the application pending for a premises licence with alcohol. 
 
By way of background, Northampton Borough Council (NBC) is the owner of:  
 

• Part of the land included within the above application, and 

• Other land, and residential properties, located nearby and known as Bouverie Housing 
Estate 

 
Please accept this email as confirmation that NBC, as a land owner, wishes to lodge an objection: 
 
In order to prevent public nuisance but only insofar as the application includes an external area to 
the rear of 152 Wellingborough Road. 
 
Incidentally, NBC has not consented to the use of any part of its land by the operator of CafÃ© Bar 
Milano.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
James Hall 
Estates Officer 
 
For and on behalf of: 
Asset Management 
Northampton Borough Council 
 


